
 Livonia Public School 
Facilities and Operations 

 
 

Date:      September 15, 2023                    

To:                Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services  

From:          Harry C. Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
Re:            Recommendation to Award Bid (SHS Drain Outfall Erosion Repair) 

   

I am recommending and seeking approval to award the Stevenson High School (SHS) Drain 
Outfall Erosion Repair Bid to TSP Services, Inc. This is a Sinking Fund Project. TSP Services, 
Inc. was the lowest responsible bidder at $184,353.00. 

The SHS drain outfall has been experiencing erosion from run-off for a number of years. It is 
critical that we repair the drain to reduce/eliminate the erosion. References have been contacted. 
TSP Services, Inc. has worked with the city of Ann Arbor, the city of Ferndale, and the Huron 
Clinton Metro Park.  

The two bids received are as follows: 

TSP Services, Inc.  Redford, MI   BID - $184, 353.00 

Catskill Remedial  
Contracting Services, Inc. Brighton, MI  BID - $264, 961.00 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. Thank you for your 
consideration. 

                      
  
  

cc:   K. Oaks 
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